
 

The National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) has been described as a generational change to the way 

Australia supports people with a disability. At AEIOU Foundation, we recognise the impact this will have 

on you and your family.  

Our workshops are designed to take the stress out of this transition period, and help you achieve the best 

outcome for your child and your family. You’ll receive information to help you navigate the Scheme, how 

to access funding under the NDIS and how to prepare for your meeting with your access partner.  

This session will be followed by one on one consultation sessions for AEIOU families, which is an 

opportunity for you to meet with our NDIS Transition Support staff to discuss NDIS funding options for 

your child and  plan for your meeting with your access partner.  

Date:      Friday 26 May 2017                                                     Time:  08:30am 

Presenter:       Diane Keating (Program Coordinator), Katrina Ives (NDIS Transition Support Coordinator) 

Topic:       Workshops open to the public and AEIOU families  

                           Workshop 1: Navigating the NDIS  (8.30am—9.30am) 

                           Workshop 2 : Preparing is Key Planning for successful outcomes (9.30am—10.30am) 

                           AEIOU families only (optional) (10.45-12.30pm) 

        One on one NDIS preparation consultation sessions (consultation sessions 15 minutes per             

                           family—please book your time in advance)  

RSVP:       Friday 19 May 2017—Kerri-Leigh Bacelar (Centre Manager) 

         kerri-leigh.bacelar@aeiou.org.au 

Helping you achieve successful outcomes for your child and family 

  
 AEIOU Foundation—Bundaberg   

 NDIS Workshop & 1:1 Consultation sessions  

Workshop Venue: AEIOU Bundaberg 

6 University Drive, Branyan 
Parking is available outside the centre 

Registrations are essential. To book, please contact AEIOU Bundaberg centre on  

(07) 4155 0399 or email kerri-leigh.bacelar @aeiou.org.au 

Please note we are not able to provide child care for children not enrolled 

at AEIOU Foundation, during this event. 

This workshop is part of a NDIS Workshop Series. 

mailto:rachel.quesnel@aeiou.org.au?subject=RSVP:%20NDIS%20Workshop%20&%20Parent%20Forum

